
Cassie and Matthew Rybka of Brownsburg welcomed the first baby born in 2015 on January 1 at 7:46 

p.m. Baby Kaleb was 8 pounds, 4 ounces, and measured 20 ½ inches long. The family received a gift 

basket filled with items donated by HRH departments and local businesses. The family was thrilled, and 

mom and baby are doing wonderfully. Congratulations to the Rybka family!  


